
 
 

SERVICE NOTICE 

This material is published for informational purposes only and intended for use only by persons qualified for the specific tasks 
shown. Qualified personnel are those who, based on their training and experience, are capable of identifying risks and avoiding 

possible hazards when handling or servicing a product. Only qualified personnel should repair products powered by electricity. Any 
attempt to handle, service or repair the product or products by anyone other than qualified personnel could result in serious injury or 
death. You agree that your use of and dependence on this information is at your sole risk. This information is subject to change or 

update without notice. There are no warranties, either expressed or implied, regarding the accuracy or completeness of this 
information. 

 

Subject  A2L Usage 

Date 1/1/2020 

Product DC Pumps & DC Recovery Units DC Charging 
Station 

 
Affected Models 

NP2DLM NP4DLM NRP6Di NRP6DV NRP8Di NRP8DV 
NP12DM NRDD NRDC4M NRC62D 

 
 

Due to the recent increase in interest within the HVACR industry in lower 

“GWP” refrigerants, the market for such refrigerants and tools to work with 

them has increased. These refrigerants tend to fall into safety classification 

of A2/A2L/A3.  

In the US the rise of A2L mildly flammable refrigerants such as R32, 

R454B, R1234ZE/YF, etc. has necessitated the need for recovery 

machines and vacuum pumps that can be used with mildly flammable 

refrigerants.  

NAVACs’ NRDD and NRDC4M refrigerant recovery machines and the 

NP2DLM, NP4DLM, NRP6Di, NRP8Di NRP6DV, NRP8DV, and NP12DM 

vacuum pumps and the NRC62D charging machine are compatible with 

A2L refrigerant systems.  

As with any HVACR system or refrigerants caution should be taken when 

working around A2L refrigerants. Ensure adequate airflow in your work 

area and never mix any refrigerants. The purge functions available on the 

recovery and charging machine, when performed properly, will prevent 

accidental mixing of refrigerants inside the machines.  

For any further clarification or instructions, please contact the NAVAC 

Technical Support Department at 1-877-MY-NAVAC or  

email : techsupport@navacglobal.com 


